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Johnson	County	Public	Library	Easter	Closing		
	
FRANKLIN,	Ind.	–	Please	be	advised	that	all	Johnson	County	Public	Library	Branches	will	be	
closed	Sunday,	April	21,	for	the	Easter	holiday.		
	
All	branches	will	resume	regular	hours	Monday,	April	22.	Although	the	library	branches	are	
closed,	our	Virtual	Branch	is	always	open.	Access	JCPL’s	digital	collections	such	as	e-books,	e-
audiobooks,	comic	books,	music,	movies	and	more	online	with	your	library	card	at	
pageafterpage.org.	
	
Please	contact	Monica	Harvey	at	317-738-2957	or	mharvey@jcplin.org	with	any	questions.		
Happy	Easter!	
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